
• ~Entergx 
September 14, 2017 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

SUBJECT: PNPS Emergency Plan Revision 

Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station 
Docket No. 50-293 
Renewed License No. DPR-35 

LETTER NUMBER: 2.17.067 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station 
600-Rocky Hill Road 
Plymouth. MA 02360 

In accordance with 1 O Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 50.4, Entergy Nuclear Operations, 
Inc. provided the latest revision of the PNPS Emergency Plan, EP-PP-01 and the associated 10 
CFR 50.54(q) Review. The 50.54(q) reviews are also provided in the letter attachment. 

The PNPS Emergency Plan continues to meet the planning standards outlined in 10 CFR 50.47, 
the effectiveness of the emergency plan is not reduced, and the changes did not require prior 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission approval. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at (508) 830-8227. 

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter. 

a abrese 
Emergency Planning Manager 

DMC/kls 

Attachment: EP-PP-01, Revision 48 procedure and associated 50.54(q) Review. 



Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station 

cc: 

Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 - Incident Response Center 
2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

NRC Resident Inspector 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station 
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